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Do not weaken Queensland's Abortion Laws.We expect that our Politicians will protect the
 Health of Qld. women, particularly their Mental Health and the safety of their unborn
 child.Pressure is put on Mothers to discard their unborn child when the Law is
 weak.Queensland Politicians should stand up for the weakest, our unborn
 Queenslanders.Who are we discarding? It may be a Person who can give much to our
 State.If the State gives so little respect for our unborn, is it any wonder that our youth are
 losing their way, seeking today's pleasures with little regard to strive to do their best to
 help Qld.be a safe, nurturing State for all of its citizens.
Give some deep thought to the Queensland you want for your children and grandchildren!
Concerned Qld Citizen
Annette Gerrard   
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